MILLTOWN-WASHBURN WATER USERS
SEBASTIAN

A PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ORDER LIFT
LIFT DATE: JANUARY 6, 2023

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT
JACK GREGG JR.
POLLUTION CONTROL INSPECTOR
ENGINEERING SECTION, (501) 661-2623

NEWS ARTICLE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH HAS HAS RELEASED THE ‘BOIL WATER’ NOTICE
ISSUED ON 12/28/2022 BY MILLTOWN-WASHBURN WATER USERS FOR THE
APPROXIMATLEY 130 CUSTOMERS ON THE TOP PORTION OF RATTLESNAKE RD,
CATFISH RD, VALLEY GLADE, FERGUSON VALLEY, COULTER MTN, GOFF ROAD,
ALL OF ANTIOCK RD, MIDVALLEY EAST END OF BARBER RIDGE, LYLES CHAPEL,.
THIS ORDER WAS ISSUED AS A PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE BECAUSE OF THE
POSSIBILITY THAT CONTAMINATED WATER MAY HAVE ENTERED THE
DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM AS A RESULT OF A COMPLETE LOSS IN NORMAL SYSTEM
PRESSURE.

BACTERIOLOGICAL SAMPLES TAKEN ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 4, 2023 WERE
FOUND TO BE 'SAFE' AND A SATISFACTORY DISINFECTANT LEVEL HAS BEEN
ESTABLISHED THROUGHOUT THE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM. THE WATER IS
THEREFORE CONSIDERED 'SAFE' FOR HUMAN CONSUMPTION AND THE 'BOIL
WATER' NOTICE IS HEREBY LIFTED.

THE BOIL WATER ORDER WAS DUE TO FREEZING WEATHER RELATED PRESSURE
LOSS.

SYSTEM PERSONNEL NOTIFIED: William Robinson BY: Jack Gregg Jr. ON: 1/6/2023 10:29:24 AM
SANITARIAN NOTIFIED: Jacob Quickle BY: Jack Gregg Jr.  ON: 1/6/2023 10:29:24 AM



